
 

Notification of visit restrictions 

Due to the wide spread of novel coronavirus 

infection, we would like to ask everyone, including 

family members, not to visit any inpatients for a 

while.  

 

Even family members with a visiting request from 

us, for explanation of disease presentation or other 

reasons, cannot visit the patient if they have the 

following conditions. 

○Body temperature 37.5℃ or over 

○Symptoms of cough, runny nose, sneeze 

 and sore throat 

○Within 14 days after entering Japan or 

returning from abroad 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 


